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Thanks Brittany,

Apologies again for the slow response.
Council has no fundamental objection to MOD5.  Although processing rates and onsite
refining has increased, it is claimed that the transportation thresholds will not be
breached.  This also extends to potential water truck movements.
We also expect that the existing conditions pertaining to rehabilitation and restoration,
post mining activities will extend to this dam.

I note that it is anticipated that a further modification will be sought to extend the life of
the mine.  We expect that this will be the trigger that will enact off site impacts such as
roads and transport and can address that at the relevant stage.

Kind regards

Graeme Harlor 
Service Manager - Development

Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council
Tel: (02) 6285 6244
Web: www.qprc.nsw.gov.au
Mail: PO Box 90 Queanbeyan NSW 2620
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